
 

 

 

 

 

17 December 2021 

Request for a debate on petition P-05-949 Save Cowbridge Intermediate School for 

Girls  

Dear Jack 

Thank you for your letter of 20 November 2021 requesting a debate on the above 

petition. Business Committee considered the request at our meeting on 30 November. 

In light of the time that has elapsed since the petition was created, we agreed to write 

back to you to ask for further information about the current status of the building and 

the planning application referred to in the text of the petition. Given the range of 

competing demands there are on Plenary time we wish to ensure that the subject of 

the petition remains a live issue before we reach a decision on whether to schedule 

time for a debate. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Busnes 
— 
Business Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddBusnes@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddBusnes  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddBusiness@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddBusiness 
0300 200 6565 

Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair of the Petitions Committee 


